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Good Afternoon! 

I’m planning on attending the meeting this afternoon at the University of Oregon starting at 4:30
today, but unfortunately, I must leave at 5:00 due to other board meetings this evening in my
community. I’m sure that this location will certainly engender a packed house.  As such, I am
submitting public testimony for the task force, since I’m uncertain that I will have time to testify. 

Thank you for giving everyone an opportunity to testify, and for taking this issue as a public forum to
different areas throughout the state.  I think it’s fantastic that you are attempting to modify the
public records law, and certainly appreciate that it’s a formidable task!

I hope that the forum goes well for all. 

Michele Eldridge, CMC
City Recorder/Assistant City Administrator
PO Box 378
120 Smith St.
Harrisburg, OR  97446
541-995-6655
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